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13 March 2024 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Petersfield Music Festival Final Details 
 
Monday 18th March 9.15 – 1 pm 
 Rehearsal at the Petersfield Festival Hall 

Pupils need to be taken direct to the Festival Hall in the morning and will be met by Mrs 
Robinson.  Please do not arrive before 9 am.  If your child is in morning club, they will be 
taken to the Festival Hall by Mrs Robinson.  The children will need a packed lunch and a drink 
which they will eat at the end of the rehearsal before walking back to school in time for 
afternoon pick-up.  Please ensure your child has appropriate outdoor wear for the walk back.  
If any parent is free and able to walk back to school with the children just after 1 pm, please 
can you let me know.    

 
Monday 18th and Wednesday 20th March 

Performances at the Festival Hall 
Pupils need to be drop off at the Festival Hall at 6.40/6.45 pm and enter through the main 
foyer, where they will be taken to their dressing room by a member of Front of House Staff 
where Mrs Robinson will meet them.  They need to wear smart school uniform together with 
the Sheet Singers T-shirt which will be given out on Monday 18th.   
 

Collection after the performance – the performance will end at 8.30 pm 
After the performance, the children will be taken back to the dressing room to collect any 
belongings and then returned to the stage.  If you are watching the performance, please stay 
in your seats until you are called forward to collect your child.  The children will be dismissed 
school by school.   If you are not watching the performance, please wait in the Rose Room 
for your child to be brought to you. 

 
Rose Room relay – There is a video/audio relay into the Rose Room, so if you have been unable to 
get tickets, you can watch from there.    
 

If, for any reason, your child is NOT performing in the evening concerts, please can you let me know 
as soon as possible otherwise we will presume your child will be in attendance on both nights. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 
GILL BURFORD 
Finance Manager 
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